
McNeill Elementary Car Line Procedures 

 

 

To ensure the safety of our students, we ask that you please follow the 

procedures listed below to help the car rider line remain safe and move quickly.  

1. The car rider line is a CELL PHONE FREE ZONE.  

2. Dismissal will begin promptly at 2:40.  

3. Each car will be assigned a number by the duty teacher as you enter the car 

rider line. 

4. Once you are given a number, pull forward to your designated area. Please 

DO NOT stop when you see your child walking. Your child will meet you and 

be released from the number station you were given. 

5. All students will be loaded into the car by a safety patrol member. Please 

do not get out of your vehicle. If your child needs to be loaded from the 

driver’s side of the car, inform the safety patrol member who will escort 

them around.   

6. Once your child has been loaded into your vehicle, you must remain in the 

car rider line. Do not get out of line and drive around the cars in front of 

you to exit the line; this is a major safety concern.  

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

Let’s have a great year! 

 

 

McNeill Administration  


